
Pot in the workplace subject
of workshop
Recent  changes  to  state  laws  in  California  and  Nevada
legalizing  the  recreational  use  of  cannabis  have  led  to
confusion  among  employers.  One  key  question  is  whether
employers are required to accommodate an employee’s use or
possession of cannabis at the workplace.
 
What should an employer do, for instance, if a new employee
tests positive for cannabis? These issues and more will be
addressed at a Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce
workshop on Sept. 20, noon-1:30pm at the Stateline office.

This workshop is designed to enable employers to properly
handle recreational cannabis in the workplace. MOBO Law will
facilitate this workshop.

Be sure you bring your own “brown-bag” lunch.

Cost is $10 for members, $20 for others.
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